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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed October 3, 2016

Railroad crossing repairs scheduled for Milton Street
Motorists advised to expect delays

Summary
Milton Street will be closed on October 4, 5 & 6 to facilitate railroad crossing repairs. Southern Rail is working with
the City replacing the old rubber mats with new rubber flanges. These repairs will result in a smoother travel
surface and transition across the tracks.

Strategic Link: Asset Management

Key Points
● Motorists are asked to avoid Milton Street between Hecate St and Albert St during construction and obey

traffic control. Access for local residents will be permitted but there will be no through traffic on Milton St.
● The City of Nanaimo would like to thank residents and motorists for their patience during this road closure.

Quotes
"The replacement of the old rubber mats with new rubber flanges and asphalt paving will improve crossing
longevity and improve motorist ride over the railroad crossing. "

Gary Davenport
Roads Foreman, Public Works

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Gary Davenport
Roads Foreman, Public Works
City of Nanaimo
250 758 5222

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2cOAo3C

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR161003RailroadCrossingRepairsScheduledForMiltonStreet.html

